Chris O'Brien

From: Jackie Alvarez <jjpropertymgmtceo@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 9:36 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17

To whom it may concern.

My name is Jackie Alvarez. I own and manage several properties in RI and I am
supporting H7225 Article 3 section 17.

Thank you,

Jackie Alvarez, owner
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